
 
 

CLOUD SEEDING UPDATE FOR MARCH 2025 
FOR HIGH COUNTRY RC&D & ASSOCIATES 

 
March 2025 came close to February for hours of operation.  After a slow start to the month, 
storms picked up in the middle of the March and closed out like a lion at the end of the month. 
 
Our total hours of operation for March were 316.25, bringing the year to date hours to 1318.25.  
March 17th was a good storm allowing operations at most sites.  However, Clark County 
continued to struggle to get their snowpack totals up to normal.  Swan Valley was also somewhat 
shadowed this month. 
 
Payments were made in March to operators for snow removal for the season.  They are all great 
to keep the snow cleaned out and the road into the seeders open.  We appreciate all they do for 
us! 
 
I will be attending the Weather Modification Association annual conference in Salt Lake City 
April 16-18, and hopefully Marty is available to attend as well.  This is a good conference and 
we always look forward to visiting with individuals involved in cloud seeding from all over the 
world. 
 
April is starting out very warm and dry.  We will continue to monitor for any storms we might 
can possibly operate during, and hopefully get a few more hours at our highest elevation sites. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions! 
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